Opposition Letters HB 102

- 1.) Amanda Curry
- 2.) Edward Galushkin
- 3.) Aurora Owen
- 4.) Lynda Kllaes
- 5.) Adele Villa

From:

Amanda Curry < Amanda. Curry. 156489520@p2a.co>

Sent:

Sunday, April 07, 2019 10:20 AM

To:

Rep. Adam Wool

Subject:

HB 102 is bad for the little guy

Hello Representative Wool,

Lawmakers in Juneau are considering HB 102, a tax bill that is also trying to force peer-to-peer car sharing into rental car regulations. Why are they allowed to add something like that to a tax bill?

I share my car a few days a month to cover the cost of owning a car. I am not a rental car company!

It's so frustrating to try to make ends meet with my own car and then hear that companies like Enterprise Rent A Car are trying to stop me by making me be a rental car company! Please stand up for voters like me and oppose their effort to do this!

Thank You, Amanda Curry 3931 Stephen Richards Memorial Dr Juneau AK 99881

From:

Edward Galushkin < Edward. Galushkin. 156377885@p2a.co>

Sent:

Friday, April 05, 2019 8:09 PM

To:

Rep. Adam Wool

Subject:

Please oppose HB 102

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Hello Representative Wool,

I love using Turo and peer-to-peer car sharing, it's great for Alaska state. Unfortunately, HB 102 would burden car sharing hosts with the same regulations as big corporate rental car companies. Please oppose HB 102 and bring peer-to-peer car sharing companies to the table for discussion around regulation.

Best, Edward Galushkin 2005 Charch Rd

From:

Aurora owen <Aurora.owen.156414072@p2a.co>

Sent:

Saturday, April 06, 2019 9:32 AM

To:

Rep. Adam Wool

Subject:

HB 102 is bad for car sharing

Dear Representative Wool,

Please oppose HB 102. In this bill, peer-to-peer car sharing hosts would be defined as rental car companies, which they are not. Mosts car sharing hosts are using the money to help pay for their families and livelihood. Please oppose this bill, it doesn't make any sense.

Car sharing is great for the environment, and it lets people try new cars like electric cars before buying them - like a long term test drive. Why would the government want to stop that?

Thanks, Aurora owen 6700 Mg Salt Road Manack, Ak 99925

From: Lynda Kllaes < Lynda.Kllaes.156445276@p2a.co>

Sent: Saturday, April 06, 2019 5:42 PM

To: Rep. Adam Wool
Subject: Please oppose HB 102

Hello Representative Wool,

I love using Turo and peer-to-peer car sharing, it's great for Alaska state. Unfortunately, HB 102 would burden car sharing hosts with the same regulations as big corporate rental car companies. Please oppose HB 102 and bring peer-to-peer car sharing companies to the table for discussion around regulation.

Best, Lynda Kllaes

Anchorage, AK 90501

From: Adele villa <Adele.villa.156425494@p2a.co>

Sent: Saturday, April 06, 2019 12:28 PM

To: Rep. Adam Wool Subject: HB 102 is no good

Dear Representative Wool,

I am a member of the Turo community and am writing to ask you to oppose the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions in HB 102. This bill is bad for AK and is being pushed through with little to no public hearings.

As a constituent, I'm saddened by this process. I hope you'll remove the peer-to-peer car sharing provisions and give car sharing companies a chance to have a seat at the table.

Regards, Adele villa

Aminoral Al 39303